
THANK YOU TO OUR PAST LLCA BOARD 

MEMBERS...

THANK YOU CYNTHIA

Cynthia Dykes resigned from the 

LLCA Board of Directors in 

January, 2016.  She had served 

on the board since January, 2012.  

Cynthia was instrumental in suggesting and 

working on many projects.  Our first Directory of 

Residents was planned and developed by 

Cynthia.  She also worked on purchasing the two 

benches at the lake area.  One of the 

community's best social events, the Fillies' Tea 

was initiated by Cynthia and was hosted by her 

the last several years.  Cynthia also worked on 

other social events and projects.  We are so 

grateful for her dedication to our community.  

Thank you Cynthia for your service.

THANK YOU NANCY

Nancy Beck resigned from the 

LLCA Board of Directors in 

January, 2016.  Nancy had 

served on the board since 

February, 2013.  Nancy’s experience serving on 

numerous boards and committees became a 

real asset to the LLCA Board.  Nancy assisted 

when decisions regarding landscaping, plants 

and trees were made.  She also guided us in 

adhering to Robert's Rules of Order in regard to 

conducting meetings and amending by-laws.  

Thank you Nancy for your service.
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THANK YOU AARON

Aaron Johnson resigned from the 

LLCA Board of Directors in 

January, 2016.  Aaron had served 

on the board since January 2015.  

We were so grateful to Aaron when he stepped 

in to help fill a void when Ed Palmiter needed to 

step down.  Aaron is wise beyond his years and 

his business acumen was well displayed when 

situations came up that needed quick and 

decisive action that were well thought out.  It 

was Aaron’s desire to build the community feel 

of the neighborhood and coordinated the 

cookout that was held at the clubhouse last 

summer.  Thank you Aaron for your service.

WITH SYMPATHY

We would like to extend our condolences to the 

Campisano family on the loss of Constantino 

“Gus” Campisano.  He will be greatly missed.

FILLIES’ TEA WAS A GREAT SUCCESS

The annual Fillies' Tea was held on

Tuesday, May 3 at the home of Cynthia Dykes.   

Many of the ladies enjoyed socializing with 

their neighbors as well as sporting their lovely 

Derby Hats.  



COMMUNITY YARD SALE

The annual community yard sale will be held on 

Saturday, July 23 from 8:00 am to Noon, rain 

or shine.  If you would like to participate, start 

checking your basement and closets for items 

you would like to sell.  Be sure to put a balloon, 

ribbon or some other identification on your 

mailbox.  Signs will be posted at strategic 

locations in the area.  The Yard Sale will be

advertised in the 

Courier Journal 

that 

weekend, as 

well as in 

the District 

20 newsletter.

MOWING SECONDARY AREAS

Our contract with Sharp Edge Lawn Care 

stipulates that most of the common area will be 

mowed every other week.  In keeping with that 

schedule the next time these areas will be 

mowed is the week of June 13.  If you notice that 

these areas are not maintained properly, please 

contact Jennifer Stewart, Paragon Management 

at 451-0485.

WELCOME TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD

We would like to welcome to our neighborhood 

Lachlan and Carolyn McClean who are 

temporarily living at 418 Landis Lakes Ct.  They 

have two daugthers, Madison and Lucy and a 

sweet dog named Julip.  You may recognize 

Lachlan’s name for his work as a sports 

journalist on radio and 

TV.  If you see them, 

please be sure to 

introduce yourself and 

make them feel 

welcome.

CONGRATULATIONS!

Congratulations to all of our neighborhood  

graduates – Class of 2016!   May 

your success lead to even 

greater achievement in the 

years to come.

SWIMMING POOL

The pool opened on Saturday, May 28, 2016.  The 

operating hours have increased this year and the pool is 

now open daily from 11:00 am until 8:00 pm.  The pool 

will be closed Monday through Thursday on days when 

the local public schools are in session.  It will open at 

4:00 pm on Friday during these times.  The last day the 

pool will be open is Labor Day, which this year is 

Monday, September 5.   In order to protect the 

Clubhouse, there is no admittance into the clubhouse 

except for the restrooms.  Guest cards can be purchased 

from Paragon for $20 a card which allows for 10 visits.  

Otherwise, it is $5 to pay for a guest at the gate.  

Contact Paragon for more information at  502-451-0485.

SAFETY AT THE LAKE

One of our priorities is the safety of all of our 

residents.  Foot signs have been placed around the 

lake in each direction.  Signs state Landis Lakes 

Community, Private Property, No Trespassing, No 

Swimming, No Diving, No Entry When Ice is Present.   

Whenever children are at the lake, it is important 

that there is a responsible adult watching them. 

JUNE TRIVIA

June is the month with the longest daylight hours of 

the year in the Northern Hemisphere.  June is 

known for the large number of 

marriages that occur over the 

course of the month.  On June 1, 

1792, the state of Kentucky became 

the 15th state of the United States.
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